FROM THE SECRETARY

We hope you've noticed the new address
label on your Bulletin. It was prepared to
be run on equipment available at the print
shop in Memphis.

The label contains both your name and ad-
dress and your membership number. Please
check the label carefully and if there is
an inaccuracy, mnotify the secretary at
once. He'll make sure the proper people
get notified and the records get straight-
ened out.

From Denmark comes wordof a new Perfin..
or really an old Perfin with a "life" of
its own finally.

The Perfin is the GK, as illustrated
below, which originally was made for Gen-
tofte Kommune, the municipality of Gentofte,
which Is a suburb of Copenhagen.

But the town fathers were not happy with
the perforator, which could handle only one
stamp at a time. So they returned it and
got instead a machine which can punch ten
sheets at a time and ten stamps across!

The unused GK (which differs slightly
from the 10-head machine) remained wunused
until it was acquired by our member Peter
Englebrecht, who calls himself the 'old
collector," which is in Danish 'den Gamle
Kollector."

Peter, incidentally, will supply an ex-
ample of his Perfin to anyone who writes
and asks. His address is 11 Hindballevej,
5466 Asterup, DENMARK. When you write, it
would be appropriate to send along an IRC
or an equivalent amount in U. S. postage
to offset the expense of replying.

Jacob Kisnmer (750 Park Avenue, New York
10021), whose KIS/NER Perfin is used often
on issues of the Park Avenue Local Post (see
Bulletin, March 1979), reports that he has
found eight Finnish parcel cards with ASEA
(for Allmanna Svenska Electric AB) Perfins
on the attached stamps. He'll send one of
the cards along for $2.00 plus 30¢ postage.
And if you ask, he'll surely use one or
more of his KIS/NER Perfins on the envelope.
These parcel cards turned up in the same
mix that yielded the FORD Perfins Kisner
offered earlier.





